
November 14, 2016

Dear Li Tao,

Thank you for choosing American Journal Experts. In this manuscript describing the expression of Arpin and

its correlation with clinicopathological characteristics and the prognosis of gastric cancer patients, you have

effectively conveyed your findings and interpretations of the results. This paper was edited for grammar,

phrasing, and punctuation. In addition, a number of stylistic changes have been made to improve the flow of

each paragraph. Here are several examples of changes that we made:

This manuscript was edited with a specific focus on improving the phrasing throughout the document. In

several cases, edits were made to change awkward or potentially unclear phrasing. For example, the

sentence “Arpin expression was associated with advanced TNM stage (P < 0.01) and correlated with with or

without lymph node metastasis” was changed to “Arpin expression was associated with advanced TNM

stage (P < 0.01) and correlated with the presence or absence of lymph node metastasis”. In the revised

sentence, the main idea is more clearly presented.

We revised several sentences to express the content more succinctly. In some sentences, a single word can

be used to express the desired content. For example, the sentence “At present, the understanding of the

multidisciplinary treatment of cancer has been deep into the heart of doctors and researchers” was changed

to “At present, understanding of the multidisciplinary treatment of cancer is a concern of doctors and

researchers”.

Another area in which we made changes was the use of articles (a, an, the). “The” is used before a noun if

the noun refers to a specific item. For example, the term “the” was added to several nouns (e.g., “the Arp2/3

complex” and “the gastric mucosa”) to indicate that specific subjects were being referenced.

Please refer to the text for further comments and suggestions. Please also note that some changes were

made to make statements clearer or more concise rather than to correct grammatical mistakes.

Thank you again for using our editing services; we wish you the best of luck with your submission.

Best Regards,

Lisa K.

Senior Editor
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